
Pyramid Lake Vaquero Campground Parking Lot Repair Project 

The Department of Fish and Game, Office of Spill Prevention and Response 
(OSPR) assisted the California Department of Water Resources in refurbishing the 

Vaquero Camp Ground parking lot at Pyramid Lake, located north of Los Angeles. This 
work benefits the public using the facilities at Pyramid Lake by meeting peak public 

demand. OSPR contributed funds towards the parking lot repair in support of 
maintaining recreational opportunities in the area. 




